
  

 

 

 
 

11 June 2021 
 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
 

The Board of a2a GN Limited (a2a or the Company) advises that it has requested the Company’s 
Nominated Advisor request an immediate voluntary suspension of its securities in accordance with NSX 
Listing Rule 2.20. 
 
The Company advises that due to the continuing and worsening COVID-19 situation in Malaysia where 
the Company operates its business, access to the requisite capital from existing sources that was 
expected to be forthcoming now appears unlikely. The Board is seeking urgent advice in respect of 
alternate fundraising arrangements and possible restructuring options. 
 
As this occurrence is of a material nature, the Company has requested the Nominated Advisor make an 
immediate request for voluntary suspension of trading in the Company’s securities, with further details 
to be released by the Company on the NSX platform once the advice has been received and the Board 
resolves to enact an appropriate, considered action plan. 

 
The release of this Letter to NSX by the Nominated Advisor has been authorised by the Board. 
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